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Construction Work Notice (Night Works) 

 
 

 

20th July 2017 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam 
 
Advance information: A1168 Chigwell Lane/Langston Road, Loughton 
Improvement Scheme 
 
We would like to inform you of the proposed overnight road works along the A1168 
Chigwell Lane and Rectory Lane to complete the carriageways widening works. This 
will include concrete slab repairs, resurfacing, installation of high friction surfacing and 
road marking. 
 
These works are currently planned from the night of Monday 24th July; and could last up 
to five weeks.  

 
In order to minimise the disruption in the area during the day time, it has been necessary 
to undertake these works between 8pm and 5am. We will endeavour to complete the 
noisiest operations before the midnight where possible but less noisy operations will 
continue throughout the times specified. 
 
Every effort will be made to keep disturbance to a minimum level as possible and to keep 
to the above dates, however the program for the works are subject to change if poor 
weather conditions or other technical difficulties are encountered. 
 
Thank you for your patience as these works progress.  Further information about the 
improvement scheme, including the latest updates can be found on the Essex Highways 
website:  
 
http://www.essexhighways.org/Transport-and-Roads/Highway-Schemes-and-
Developments/Other-Schemes/A1168-Chigwell-Lane-Langston-Road.aspx 
 
Should you have any concerns or questions about the above arrangements, please do 
not hesitate to contact me on 07500 860 222 during office hours. 24 hrs Emergency 
contact number is 07710 077 737. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Josh Budd 
Project Manager  
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